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Investing in our schools 
The NSW Government is investing $8.6 billion in school infrastructure over the next four years, continuing its program 
to deliver 160 new and upgraded schools to support communities across NSW. This builds on the more than $9.1 
billion invested in projects delivered since 2017, a program of $17.7 billion in public education infrastructure. 

The NSW Department of Education is committed to delivering new and upgraded schools for communities across 
NSW. The delivery of these important projects is essential to the future learning needs of our students and supports 
growth in the local economy. 

Main works to start in September 
The Department of Planning and Environment (DPE) approved the State Significant Development (SSD) application 
(SSD-23512960) on 25 August 2022. Take a look at the conditions of approval via the NSW Planning Portal. Main works 
will start in September with piling works, excavation, and concrete pours for the ground floor slab. 

What are the construction working hours? 

Working hours are 7 am to 6 pm, Monday to Friday and 8 am to 1 pm Saturday. No work will take place on Sundays or 
public holidays. 

How will the contractor manage dust and noise during construction?  

Any activity that could exceed approved construction noise management levels will be managed in accordance with 
the Protection of the Environment Operations Act 1997 and the SSD application consent conditions. Noise will be kept 
to a minimum as best as possible during the construction. SINSW will hold regular meetings with the principal of 
Glenwood High School to advise of noisy works and schedule them outside of important school events and HSC 
exams. 
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Air monitoring will be in place during inground works and dust as a result of excavation, will be hosed as required. 
Trucks making deliveries to the site will have their loads covered.  

How will the contractor manage health and safety during construction?  

All work will be undertaken in accordance with SafeWork NSW regulation. All construction impacts will be controlled 
in accordance with the relevant site management plans. The health and safety of the school and community are our 
highest priority.  

If you have any concerns about this project, you can contact School Infrastructure NSW (SINSW) during business 
hours on 1300 482 651. In an emergency, call triple zero (000). We are here to make sure that work is completed safely 
and efficiently and we will minimise impacts on the community at every opportunity.  

Where can I find more information? 

Visit our project webpage at edu.nsw.link/GlenwoodHS or by scanning the QR code to the right. 
Alternatively, you may call SINSW on 1300 482 651 or email our community engagement team at 
schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 

Thank you for your patience while we deliver this important school infrastructure. 
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